THE

April 11, 2012

Dear Charlotte Boehm Smith:

Congratulations! You have passed the Green Classroom Professional exam
with a score of 200 on a scale of 125-200. Please find the enclosed certificate
in honor of your achievement. We hope you will display the certificate proudly.
Thank you for your support of the Center for Green Schools as we further our

mission of green schools for everyone within this generation.

Best regards,

=

Rachel Gutter
Director, Center for Green Schools

centerforgreenschools.org



THE CENTER

FOR GREEN SCHOOLS

THIS CERTIFICATE HEREBY CERTIFIES THAT

Charlotte Boehm Smith

HAS ATTAINED THE DESIGNATION OF

GREEN CLASSROOM PROFESSIONAL

BY DEMONSTRATING THE KNOWLEDGE AND UNDERSTANDING OF GREEN CLASSROOM PRACTICES AND
PRINCIPLES NEEDED TO ADVOCATE FOR HEALTHIER, MORE ENVIRONMENTALLY RESPONSIBLE PLACES TO
WORK AND TEACH.

April 9, 2012
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